
 

15 March 2018 
 
Notice of Amendment to Photo Account Card of Fubon magi©Children 
Savings Account 
 
 

With effect from 15 April 2018, Fubon Bank will terminate the new application/replacement of Photo 
Account Card of Fubon magi©Children Savings Account. 
 
Should you have any queries related to account, please visit any branches of Fubon Bank or call 
Fubon Bank Integrated Customer Service Hotline at 2566 8181. 
 
  
Remarks: Should there be any inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions of this notice, the English 
version shall prevail. 

 


